EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND

Cantilever Bar Wildfire (K71095)

Effective August 6, 2025 at 9:00am

The Evacuation Alert issued on July 28, 2025 to Pooeyelth IR3 and Skuppah

IR3am has been rescinded by Skuppah at the Emergency Operations Centre
(EOCQ).

Evacuation Alert Rescinded for the following areas:

e Pooeyelth IR3

e Skuppah IR3a
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For further information contact Skuppah Band Office

Chief Doug MclIntyre
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